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Dear Parent(s): 

 

The United States Attorney’s Office will be holding a 60-minute “The Power of Words” 

assembly for students at your child’s school.  The Power of Words is a juvenile prevention and 

intervention initiative of the United States Attorney’s Office and the Violence Reduction 

Partnership. The Power of Words is a multi-media presentation/conversation designed for 6th 

through 9th grade students that focuses on how hurtful words can lead to threats and assaultive 

behavior. The presentation identifies common warning signs and proactive measures that can 

be used to identify potentially harmful and/or unhealthy interactions between students.  

 
Please call or notify the school in writing if you do not want your child to attend the Power of 

Words assembly. No response to your child’s school is an indication that you are consenting to 

your child attending the Power of Words assembly. 

 

 

                 No, I do not want my child to attend the Power of Words assembly.  

 

 

School Name: _____________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name: _____________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: _____________________________ Date: _____________ 
 

Let’s have a 

Conversation 


